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I strongly oppose HB 3075, just as I strongly oppose measure 114. Any time a 

governing body at any level attempts to infringe on either our 1st or 2nd amendment 

rights I will always strongly oppose it. Throughout history and in current modern times 

when a governing body wants to take more control of its citizens, they attack free 

speech and the right to bear arms. As Americans we are the only western country 

that still have these rights. That being said,  they are slowing dissappearing through 

bills like this. I fully believe that our current liberal leaders have a full intentions of 

doing away with the second amendment. Using measures like (measure 114) is a 

stepping stone in the process. We as Oregonian's and as Americans need to realize 

that every time we give something up because a governing body claims it's for public 

safety, we are loosing more and more freedom. Ask yourself, will this bill really stop 

violent criminals? Are violent criminals legally buying guns in the first place? The 

answer to these two questions is of course no. I hope everyone opposes this bill and 

remains free of government control.  


